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F-3   Cahill Superstars 
           Newsletter 

Language Arts 

We continue building 

stamina as readers. This 

week we practiced what 

to do if we are confused 

while reading. We also 

learned what it looks like 

to work on “listening to 

reading” in our classroom. 

Next week, we will 

continue to practice 

making predictions as a 

reader. In writing, we 

are working on how 

writers get ideas for 

their writing and we 

practiced “jotting” in our 

writer’s notebook. This 

week we are learning all 

about NOUNS! We have 

been focusing on proper 

and common nouns. 
Social Studies 

We are finishing up our first 

chapter on “Where in the world 

is our community”.  We will have 

a social studies test next 

Thursday, September 26th. Your 

child will bring home a study 

guide, their classwork, and 

textbook to study from. 

 

Math 
This week we finished our 
first chapter in math. I am 
so impressed by the 
student’s progress already 
and we are enjoying 
working in teams and 
practicing math skills daily. 
The children have access to 
“think central” through 
Clever. On Think Central, 
you can play games, look at 
the text book, and see 
what we are learning in 
class. Your child also has 
access to IXL math. I 
encourage you to use these 
free resources! We will 
begin Chapter 2: Mental 
Math and Estimation next 
week. 

            

Notes from Mrs. Cahill 

-Today we completed a 

STEM activity! We are all 

engineers and had to build 

our own “apple trappers”. 

Ask your child about this 

activity!  

-This week we practiced an 

intruder drill. We discussed 

that this will most likely 

never happen, but we 

practice to be prepared for 

anything! 

 

Important Dates 

Sept 30th-Oct 1st- 
School is closed 

Have a wonderful 

weekend! 


